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Centro de Estudios de Oriente Medio
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PROGRAM

CEMOFPSC MEETING DEBATE

“THE ARABE SPRING”: A YEAR LATER
Madrid, February 24, 2012
Foundation for the Social Promotion of Culture

9.30 - 14.00 hours. Meeting-Debate. The Arab Spring: One Year later

Participants:

Ms. Pilar Lara. President. Foundation for the Social Promotion of Culture and of CEMOFPSC.
H. E. Mr. Pedro Lépez Aguirrebengoa. Ambassador of Spain. Member of the CEMOFPSC
Consulting Committee.

Ms. Hala Mustafa. Chief Editor of Democracy Review. Egypt.

Mr. Nadim Shehadi. Associate fellow of Chatham House, academic visitor at St Antony's
College (Oxford) and member of the CEMOFPSC Consulting Committee.

Mr. Isaac Martin-Barbero. Director. Division for Services to the Enterprise. Spanish Institute
for External Trade (ICEX).

Mr. Barah Mikail. Senior researcher at FRIDE.

Mr. Javier Martin. Chief Editor, international area of EFE press agency.

Ms. Macarena Cotelo Suils. Director of Project and Cooperation of the Foundation for the
Social Promotion of Culture. President of the association Network of Euro-Arab NGOs for
Development and Integration (READI).

Moderator:

Ms. Jumana Trad. Member of the Executive Committee of the CEMOFPSC.

Rapporteurs:

Mr. Felix Sanchez Broco. Junior Researcher at CEMOFPSC.
Mr. José Luis Zatarain. Director Department of Communication of FPSC.
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